
 
 
 

 

 

To: GAM personnel 

From: QA Department 

Issue: 240821-19 

Re: New Revision of RSQCM and New Issue of TPM 

 

With reference to the above subject, kindly note that the new revision of Repair Station and 

Quality Control Manual (RSQCM) has been approved on 18th of August 2024 which 

supersedes the previous version of RSQCM. While new issuance of Training Program 

Manual (TPM) has been approved on the 19th of August 2024 which supersedes the 

previous version of TPM. 

 

Please be reminded that all GAM Personnel shall refer to the latest issue in GAMS Portal.  

Please discard any saved copies of the old issue to avoid confusion. Together, as 

Regional Airworthiness Experts, we will continue to soar to new heights! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Farah Nabilah 
Quality Assurance Executive 

 


